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February 16, 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 
As you may be aware, Ms. Delicato, American Sign Language Teacher will be leaving the district.   The 
district would like to thank Ms. Delicato for her service to the district and her dedication in building our 
sign language program.     Ms. Delicato’s last day in district will be Thursday, February 23rd.   Best wishes 
to Ms. Delicato in her future endeavors.    
 
At the February 13th Board of Education meeting, Mrs. Megan Ordemann was approved as the district’s 
new sign language teacher.   Mrs. Ordemann is currently working in the district as a social worker and will 
continue in that role on a part-time basis.    Mrs. Ordemann will now work full-time in a dual role as a sign 
language teacher and as a social worker.  We are very excited that Ms. Ordemann will be joining the staff 
on a full-time basis starting February 22, 2023.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Keith Neuhs 
 

 


